CPCC hosts annual Christmas party



The auditorium at Albion-Bolton Community Centre was a very busy place recently as Caledon Parent-Child Centre (CPCC) hosted their annual Christmas party. Santa Claus was the real guest of honour, meeting many of his friends, like Ashton Campos, 2, of Bolton. Photos by Bill Rea



Children's performer Lenny Graf from Treehouse TV had everyone entertained.



Silcotech North America was well represented. Dave Boettger of Silcotech was on hand with a \$500 contribution to CPCC, which was accepted by Alysia, Spencer, Noah, Jeff, Madeline and Claire McAuslan.